Notice to All New Marlborough Residents:

Please call to add your name to the list of interested parties by February 21, 2018!

New Marlborough 1s applying for a 2018 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) with
the Town of Cheshire for a Housing Rehabilitation Program. Berkshire Regional Planning
Commission (BRPC) is assisting both towns with submitting this application.

Please help us create a list of interested parties for the grant application! If you are a homeowner
in New Marlborough and are interested in this program, please contact Will Sikula, BRPC
Community Planner, at 413-442-1521 ext. 30 or wsikula@berkshireplanning.org, or stop by the
New Marlborough Town Hall or the New Marlborough Town Library and add your name and
address to our contact list. All personal information is confidential, and individual names are not
printed in the grant application.

This program is a great opportunity for New Marlborough homeowners to access 0% interest,
deferred payment, forgivable loans to make needed repairs on their homes. Roofs, windows,
heating and electrical systems, and well and septic systems are just a few of the types of projects
that can be repaired through this program.

Help us to bring this great program to New Marlborough by calling today!



